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From the Executive Director’s 

Desk… 

Dear Friends of PLS, 

Thinking on the unforeseen circum-

stances that all of us have experienced in the last three 

months, it brings to mind how blessed the women and 

children here at Precious Life are to  have all of you as ben-

efactors,  prayer warriors, volunteers and friends.  Alt-

hough you may not personally know one another, your di-

rect care for them changes their lives. 

As an essential service, the shelter has remained open to 

make sure moms and babies are safe and healthy.  Follow-

ing the OC Health Care Agency and CDC Guidelines, we 

have had no symptoms, no positive cases, healthy pregnant 

moms, safe newborns cared for in the childcare, and a fan-

tastically dedicated team of teachers.  Oh yes, there have 

been changes: Thrift Shop had to close on March 19th; the 

Gala is postponed until March 6, 2021; The Santa Maria 

BBQ is postponed until Oct. 4, 2020.  As a private agency, 

those changes do greatly impact operational costs and I 

want to thank so many of you that have called and offered 

physical items we needed, like face masks and cleaning 

supplies, but also for responding to our need for financial 

contributions. 

Please check the HomePage on our website 

www.preciouslifeshelter.org and watch the wonderful 

videos we had prepared to share at “Under the Stars” Gala: 

A graduate star encompasses so much of what you have 

made possible for the women and children of Precious Life.  

We ask you to check out our Youtube  videos, create an 

account if you don’t have one, like us, share our stories, and 

click on the “bell” to get regular Youtube updates as it is a 

way for us to share more stories of what you give to our 

moms and children.   

All of our women just happen to work in an “essential ser-

vice” position, so they have also been very busy and have 

learned all the needed safety precautions.  We are working 

as social distancing staff to keep the shelter in operation. 

Your support allows this to happen. 

As we approach Mother’s Day, and  for many this will be 

their first chance to celebrate, and we will make sure they 

can do that safely here at the shelter.  But I must share a 

quote from Ralph Waldo Emmerson that states, “The only 

way to have a friend is to be one.”  Each of you brings a spe-

cial gift to us and for that we are blessed. 

May you each stay well and healthy.  We offer our grati-

tude and prayers for you.  We know walking together we 

can get through the unforeseen conditions imposed on us 

for the well-being of all. 

With fondness for your goodness, 

Theresa E. Murphy 

Executive Director 

“Saving babies, one mother at a time.” 

Growing support from our Gala Stars 
for our No Show Event: 

Bright Star - $2,500 - $10,000 
Joey & Deanne Anderko 

Dean & Wendy Grose 

Pacific Premier Bank 

Shining Star - $1,000 
Rose Marie Angiuli 

John & Anne Price 

Storie & Severson Construction 



 In Honor           

Intentions For….                      Requests were made by… 

 

Barbara McIlhaney  Lewis & Felicia Ward 

Beverly Kasper  Francis Kasper 

Cathy Harrigan  Michaelene Zipser 

David Atamian  PLS Board of Directors & Staff 

Fran Van der Linden  Jim & Theresa Murphy 

Fran Van der Linden  PLS Board of Directors  

Jack & John Nessley   Ruth Nessley 

Jim Favilla  Dianne Jones 

Jim Favilla  Tracey Morris 

Jim Favilla  James & Winifred Crowley 

Joe Gutierrez  Marlene Gutierrez 

Lidia Saldana  Lolo Saldana 

Lucien Glaudini  Marita Caruso 

Ray Polin     Jim & Theresa Murphy 

Nancy Nemeth  Richard & Loretta Fleming  

Margie Susanka  Kathy Wachter 

Mr & Mrs. Gurierrez  Ruth Nessley 

Robert Butts  Jacqueline Butts 

Robert & Bernice Nemzek  Nancy Nemzek 

Sue Michaels  Richard Michaels  

Theresa Marie Schallmann  James & Barbara Schallmann 

Timothy Harrigan  Melissa Kassan 

Timothy Harrigan  Richard Harrigan 

Timothy Harrigan  Michael Sr. & Mary Harrigan 

Timothy Harrigan   William & Mary Fowler 

Timothy Harrigan  David & Donna Schwien 

Timothy Harrigan  Kathleen Harrigan-Hamamoto 

Wilbur (Bill) Bolton  Mary Bolton 

 In Memory               

BIRTHDAY/ANNIVERSARY 
~ CELEBRATIONS ~ 

Birthdays ~ Tina Shaw & Savina Crosetti 

Rosemarie Angiuli 
 

In Memory ~ Medaglia & Campuzano Family 

Robert & Santa Campuzano 

 

In Memory ~ For those who have died from the virus 

Cathy Sander 

 Caitlyn DePasquale ♥ Jeanne DePasquale 

 Mary Jane Blaty ♥ Lolo Saldana     

 Roy Roudine ♥ Henry & Donna Eagar

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Chuck Wachter 

Original Board of Director 

Master Electrician  

In Memory 

Louis & Adele Marietta 

Theresa Sherrin & Family   Jim & Theresa Murphy  

Andrea Bodnar    Kathy Wachter   Linda Thompson  

James & Marian Bassett   Louie & Martha Alejandre   

Kevin & Cheryl Wachter  Thaddeus & Brenda Luyben  

Michael & Shauna Naccarato    Ronald & Alice Lussier 

Chris Lubner  Rosemarie Scully   Len & MaryJo Rullo 

Nathanael Brown’s Eagle Scout Project 

“Cherry Street Barbecue Island Grill” 

Over the course of the past year, soon to be Eagle Scout, Nathanael Brown and 
his team of volunteers worked laboriously to complete a barbecue island grill 
in the courtyard area of Precious Life’s new housing units.  This barbecue 

serves as a culinary center point for the courtyard and provides the finishing touch to the 
already beautiful outdoor space.  Modeled after the barbecue island grill found across the 
street at Precious Life’s other housing complex; the new barbecue provides a natural gas 
grill, an ample amount of tiled counter space, and more than enough space behind the 
barbecue’s stainless steel doors. 

 
OUR BIG BOY GRADUATE! 

Brandon James, who 
lives with his mommy 
in our permanent 
housing program is 
now ready to start 
Kindergarten.  We are 
so proud of him!  Our 
1st PLS child graduate! 



 

 

 

We graciously thank donors that continue 

support of 2020 Annual Pledge Campaign: 

Dr. & Dr. Gary Braden 
Mr. & Mrs. Gerry Bustillo 
Mr. & Mrs. James Crowley 
Mr. & Mr. Gary Culp 
Mr.& Mrs. Mark De Lellis 
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Filbin 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Fitzsimons 
Mr. & Mrs. Gregory Gath 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Graham 
Hoover & Nebrig 
Mr. & Mrs. Dirk Jarvis 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Jahn 

Mr. Jon Lang 
Mr. & Mrs. Raul Nunes 
Mr. & Mrs. Dave Milligan 
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Paul 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Payne 
Mr. & Mrs. Jame Schallmann 
Mr. & Mrs. Jim Sherrin 
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Steinhauser 
Mr. & Mrs. James Stone 
Ms. Ann Marie Taboloff 
Mr. & Mrs. Sam Wood 

Jenny Ngyuen and 
friends from Insta Nails 
by Jenny deliver home-
made chicken egg drop 
soup for residents and 
Staff. 

Kyle & Marisa Powers 
Chef of Fork in the 
Road Catering kindly 
donated individual 
Easter meals for each 
resident. 

Co-Owners Marie May and Pam Tyo of Jersey 
Mikes Seal Beach, blessed staff and residents 
with an appreciation lunch as a thank you for 
all that the shelter does for homeless women 
and  their children. 

Co-Owners Maria 
& Pam (top Lf),  
Amaya-resident, 
(top Rt), Martha, 
Theresa & Audrey 
–Staff (Bottom). 

Former employee Dana 
Stension along with her 
home school group bringing 
much needed donations for 
shelter in February. 

Los Alamitos High School Gift 
Club wanted to make a 
difference in the community 
and held a fundraiser event 
at Precious Life this past 
Christmas. They invited 
friends and family to a night 
of fun.  We would like to 
thank Alexandria Magana 
and Madison Gulmatico for 
delivering their monetary 
donations for the women 
and babies. 

Our hearts are over whelmed with gratitude to those that 
responded to our need during this unprecedented Crisis:  

Steve & Amy Ambellan 
Joyce Bachelder 
Josef & Catherine Baital 
Jim & Milena Brown 
Bob & Santa Campuzano 
Ann Collins 
The Crean Foundation 
Dave & Connie Forker 
Dee Crossen 
Jake & Judy De Ruyter 
Sean Dolan 
George & Chris Gentry 
Kevin Gilhooley 
Grace Community  - Seal Beach 
David Hamel 
Jessica Hoskinson 
Henry & D’ Liese Johnson 
JML Family Fund 
Francis Kaspar 
Tim & Linda Keenan 
Shawn & Erin Kelly 
Gloria Lacley 
Miriam LeVario 
Andrea Maas 

The Marcum Family Trust 
Ed & Lily Marvin 
Julie Mc Carthy 
Rick & Lisa Mc Carthy 
Richard Michaels 
Marsha Miller 
Peter Montagnoli 
Mark & Margaret O’Bryan 
Sheri Olivieri 
George & Lynn Pardon 
John & Liana Passanissi 
Lolo Saldana 
Cathy Sander 
St. Irenaeus - Cypress 
St. Joseph Health Foundation 
Gillian Stormont 
Joe & Barbara Sullivan 
Lori M. Timpe-Long 
Roger & Connie Udabe 
Matt & Clare Venegas 
David Walker 
Ken & Christina Watson 
Mike & Kari Winget Foundation 

 

 Thank you to those listed below 
for stepping up when we needed 
it most: 

Amy Ambellan 
Ashely & Erika 
Ashley Randall 
Bob & Kathy Stoecklein 
Cindy Teague 
Frank & Beatriz Quinonez 
Fred Fix 
Janet Saunders 
Krista Spina 
Laura Donvito~Later Day Saints 
NCL~South Coast Chapter 
Rita Seho 
Sandra Lally 
SeaCoast Grace Church 
Sharon Palmeres 
Sharon Soto 
Shelly Henderson 
Stella & Jung Kang 
The Brines Family 
Yvonne Lee 

 

Porta Crib Fitted Sheets - 24” x 38” 
Changing Table Pad/Cover 

Black Trash Bags - 33 Gallons 
Ziplock Storage Bags - 1 Gallon 

Disinfectant Hand Soap Refills 

Scrubbing Bubbles Bathroom Cleaner 

Disinfectant Wipes 

Lysol Disinfectant Spray 

Dreft Laundry Soap 

Toilet Paper 

Paper Towels  

Face Tissue 

Canned Chicken / Tuna 

NEEDS 



www.preciouslifeshelter.org 
plsinfo@preciouslifeshelter.org 
www.facebook.com/ 
preciouslifeshelter 
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SAVE THES DATES...SAVE THES DATES...SAVE THES DATES... 

 

September. 16, 2020 

El Dorado Park  
Golf Course 

2400 N. Studebaker Rd. 
Long Beach,  CA  90815 

Get your  
4somes ready! Adult only affair, 21 years or older to attend. 

October 4, 2020 

Santa Maria-Style BBQ, 
Wine & Beer Tasting 

10961 Reagan St. 
Los Alamitos, CA  90720 

St. Isidore 
Historical Plaza 

Annual Golf Tournament 
“Tee Off for the Heart  ” 

http://www.facebook.com/home.php?#!/pages/TAG-Works/106814702687420?ref=ts

